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To all HYC Members and Friends: 

The Commodores Ball was a terrific event and it was great to see some new faces there. Hopefully, we will 
have some new members soon. We want to give the Members that help put this event together a Big “thank-
you” for coordinating everything. I know Dave was really glad to turn the reins over to me and I will do my best 
to make it another great year.  

The next event is Dave and Ana’s Wake-up, Drink-up or Shut-up Event. This is another annual tradition that if 
you don’t make it, well that’s your fault. It will be held at the Homestead pavilion and time and date will be 
decided at the next meeting. If you do not attend, you will receive an email with the info. 

Speaking of meetings, the next one will be at the Whistle Stop on Feb 4th. Please respond with your dinner 
choices when you get the email. We will be covering the upcoming events and I look forward to some 
volunteers stepping up to the plate. Without mentioning names, several folks have said they would be willing to 
do an event.  
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From the New Newsletter Editor: 

I am not sure how this will turn out but here goes… Sharon and I hope everyone had a great time at Change of 
Watch. Having it at Keys Gate was a great venue for us. Thanks to Jimmy Accursio from Capri for providing 
another great function at a new venue. 35 members and guests attended this event. I have just put the pictures 
taken by Sandy and Bill Zinn up on the website for your perusal: 

 

http://www.homesteadyachtclub.com/cow2014 

 

Our New Bridge 

 
Dee Riley –Treasurer * Liz Phillips-Call Committee* Claire Strandhagen-Secretary* Dave Guiliani- Vice Commodore* Peter Dean- Commodore 

 
 
 
 
For those of us who have boats, The South Dade News Leader reports that Elliot Key has begun a Repair 
Project to the Marina and Docks along with repairs to the Ocean Side Board Walk. They expect this project to 
be done by early summer. They also will be repairing the Board Walk at Biscayne National Park visitor’s 
center. This damage was cause by unusual high tides and waves from Hurricane Sandy in 2012. You can visit 
www.nps.gov/bisc for more information. 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 

BEGINNING BALANCE DECEMBER 1, 2013    
        $3,692.48  
INCOME :        
 50/50    $    20.00     
 Membership   $  560.00     
        
 Total    $  580.00     
        
 Total    $4,272.48    
ENDING BALANCE DECEMBER 31, 2013      
SUBMITTED BY       
        
Dee Riley       
TREASURER       
The December event was attended by 12 members and 7 guests.  
The cost to the club was $0.      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Annual Treasurer's Report 2013 HYC February 2013 Thru January 2014 
Income 2013        

Month Events 50/50 Dues 
Ship 
Store Misc     Totals 

Feb 155.00 23.00 80.00         258.00 
Mar 35.00 55.00 80.00   10.00     180.00 
Apr   23.00   58.00       81.00 
May   18.00           18.00 
Jun 185.00 28.00 80.00 5.00       298.00 
July 200.00 20.00           220.00 
Aug   25.00           25.00 
Sept 150.00 20.00 80.00 10.00       260.00 
Oct 20.00 20.00           40.00 
Nov 225.00             225.00 
Dec   20.00 560.00         580.00 
Jan 1,020.00   480.00         1,500.00 
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Totals 1,990.00 252.00 1,360.00 73.00 10.00     3,685.00 
         
Expenses 2013        

Month Events Sunshine Roster/News 
Ship 
Store Misc 

Room 
Fee Web Site Total 

Feb 207.73       61.25   107.88 376.86 
Mar 331.48   86.01         417.49 
Apr 188.12       44.00     232.12 
May               0.00 
Jun 212.12             212.12 
July 301.00             301.00 
Aug 200.00             200.00 
Sept 315.96             315.96 
Oct 100.00             100.00 
Nov 138.66       105.93     244.59 
Dec 0.00             0.00 
Jan 1,609.60       61.25     1,670.85 
Totals 3,604.67 0.00 86.01 0.00 272.43 0.00 107.88 4,070.99 
         
Submitted by Dee Riley, Treasurer      
 
This is my first Newsletter in many years. If you have something to sell or something interesting to report about 
any happenings of our members, please send them to me, and I will try to get them in the newsletter. 
 
klr22@aol.com 
 
Larry Roesch 
Editor 


